An issue was experienced at the station level which affected the browsers on several
computers. This caused the FCC 398 form to not be saved correctly, the file become
corrupt, which prevented the form from uploading to the FCC online filing

website. Initially, it was thought that the FCC site was simply overloaded due to the
filing date. It eventually became clear it was due to a corrupt file. The 398 was redone
and filed from a personal laptop late the night of 4/10/15. KBVU was filed 4/10/15 at
9:08pm Pacific Time, although the FCC submission confirmations do show the filing date
of 4/11/15 due to FCC using Eastern Time as the deadline. Station was unaware FCC
website is Eastern Time based which is reason for the 4/11/15 filing date.



